
PUBLIC NOTICE
PRELIMINARY BUDGET HEARING
CARLE PLACE WATER DISTRICT



NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Commissioners of the Carle Place Water District is preparing the District’s 2026 annual budget to be filed in the Office of the Town Clerk, Town of North Hempstead, in accordance with Article 13 of the Town Law of the State of New York.
The Commissioners will review said proposed budget at a public meeting on THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 4, 2025 at 5:00 pm at the District office located at 578 Mineola Avenue, Carle Place, New York 11514.
Board of Commissioners
CARLE PLACE WATER DISTRICT

Timothy E. Stellato
Kenneth M. Gass, Jr.
John Morrison

Dated: August 20, 2025

